
APRIL BULLETIN

BINS

It is likely that wheelie bin collections will be changed 

from twice weekly to once every 3 weeks. This is in 

order to meet Conwy County Council's recycling 

targets.

Everything else: recycling 

boxes; compost bins; battery 

pouches, will remain the 

same. 

Also we hope soon a weekly 

nappy disposal service will 

become available.

If you are having problems 

with any aspect of recycling 

please phone: The Recycling 

Dept. 575337 and watch our 

website 

www.eglwysbach.org.uk  or 

Facebook page Cymuned 

Eglwysbach for further news and updates.

You may be entitled to a 2nd set of recycling boxes, or 

to a bigger bin.

Also if you have problems with memory loss, disability 

or medical waste the County will make special 

arrangements to help you.

An efficient recycling and waste disposal regime will 

benefit us all in the long run. Conwy has an excellent 

record in recycling.....

http://www.eglwysbach.org.uk/

